NEW YORK UNIVERSITY

WASHINCTON SQUARE COLLEGE OF ARTS AND SCIENCE
WASHINGCTON SQUARE, NEW YORK 3, N.Y.

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

January 20, 1965

"Professor Sergio Buarque de Hollanda
Rua Buri, 35

Pacaembu
Sao Paulo, S.Pey, Brasil

Dear Professor Buarque de Hollanda:

Mr. Kenneth Kelly, upon his return from Brasil last month,
told me of your splendid contribution to the New York University-
University of Sao Paulo Junior Year in Brasil just ended. ILet
me thank you for this assistance, both in my name and the name
of the faculty of Washington Square College of Arts and Science.
If we can ever do something in return, please let us know.

It is a great disappointmént to us that we have not been
able to fund a sixth Junior Year in Brasil. However, I hope

that the interruption is only an interruption and that we can
continue in the future to send bright young men and women to
study Brasilian culture at its source.

Yours very sincerely,

WER bl

William E. Buckler




